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February 6, 2017
Dear Vision Academy Families,
I am writing today to inquire as to your plans for the ‘17 -’18 school year. We are just mid-way through the current school year yet are already thinking about the exciting ways in which we hope to help your child grow next year. 

Please note: All current students are guaranteed a spot in our school next year, provided you complete the form below and indicate that you plan to have your child with us next year. If we do not hear from you by Friday, February 17, 2017, 4:00 p.m., your child will not be guaranteed a seat for the ’17-’18 school year.  

All students that have returned this intent to return form will receive a Returning Student Registration Packet, on Monday, April 3, 2017. These packets must be returned by Friday, April 28, 2017 to secure your spot for 2017-2018 school year.
We value the partnership we are building with you and look forward to continuing to work together for your child’s success in the ’17-’18 school year. Should you have any questions about this form or any other matter at Vision, please do not hesitate to call us. We are happy to help.  
Please complete and return to your child’s teacher or the front office by Friday, February 17, 2017.  
____________________________________________________________
























( YES, my child will be returning to Vision Academy for the 2017-2018 school year.





( NO, my child will not be returning to Vision Academy for the 2017-2018 school year.  





Please list reason for deciding not to enroll your child (optional).





__________________________________________________________________________





Student’s Name: _________________________	Current Grade (’16-’17): ________





Parent/Guardian Name: ___________________________





Parent/Guardian Signature: _________________________	Date: __________





Reason your child will not be attending:_______________________________________





___________________________________________________________________


	


Please return this form to your child’s teacher by Friday, Feb. 17, 2017, 4PM.





Current students have top priority for enrollment next year.


With the return of this form, a space will be reserved for your child in the ‘17-‘18 school year. This form must be returned to Vision Academy by:





Friday, February 17, 2017, 4:00 p.m.,


Please place a check mark in the appropriate space below.











